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Senator Lassa:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  The
definition of “economic development,” used in the bill, is a modification of the definition
under s. 196.796 (1) (c), the only definition of “economic development” currently in the
statutes.  Although I would recommend defining “economic development” for purposes
of this bill, you may want to consider whether the definition that I created is consistent
with your intent.  Please contact me if you have any questions.
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